

The Tea House Chronicle

December 2010. Sandakan, Borneo



Hello and a warm welcome from the English Tea House family...

Well, almost another year has passed again at the Tea House, and what a great one its been!

We have hosted many of your special occasions this year and have introduced a number of exciting new treats to our menu, which i hope you have all had an opportunity to try out. Our 'Crumpets' have been very popular with both travellers and locals, and is fast becoming our new signature dish! So, if you haven't tasted them for yourself yet, then try one soon for only RM5.00++

Dont forget your loved ones during the new year...do you have a birthday or anniversary coming up soon? Well, if you want to spoil yourself, then talk to our Manager about our great celebration packages and let us be a part in making great memories for you and your loved ones!

We hope you have a wonderful end to your year and look forward to seeing you in the next.

Cheers! Rory

December Promotions





Minestrone Soup
Clear vegetable
soup with
macaroni pasta
served with pesto
and
garlic bread

ONLY RM10.00++



Beef mince & Onion pie served with mash potato and fresh vegetables

RM18.50++



Borneo Mess

Dragon Fruit, Fresh Cream &

Meringue layered dessert

RM15.00++

TRY DUR REFRESHING NEW BEVERAGES MOCKTAIL: COCKTAIL:

Peach Smoothie

A mouth watering mix of fresh Peach, Lychee, Honey and Mint!

RM13.00++



Airmail Bee

A zingy combination of Gin, Lime, Honey & Lemonade!



RM23.00++

A beautiful set-up for a special occasion in one of our gazebos!





A group of ladies from the 'Borneo Dance Group' performed here last month!

'Akademi Fantasia's'
Nadia
enjoyed an afternoon
here at the tea house,
sipping on a
refreshing watermelon
juice!



English Christmas History

Christmas is Britain's most popular holiday and is characterized by traditions which date back hundreds of years. Many Christmas customs which originated in Britain have been adopted in the United States.

The first ever Christmas card was posted in England in the 1840s, and the practice soon became an established part of the build-up to Christmas. Over a billion Christmas cards are now sent every year in the United Kingdom, many of them sold in aid of charities.

Did you know ...

MISTLETOE considered sacred by the British Druids, was believed to have many miraculous powers. Among the Romans it was a symbol of peace. It was said that when enemies met under it, they discarded their arms and declared a truce. From this comes our custom of kissing under the mistletoe. England was the first country to use it during the Christmas season!



From Our Guest Book

- "Beautiful view of sandakan, lovely food and great service.
 Thankyou!! I could stay here for hours!" Jia Zhen
 (Australia)
- "Mmm yummy yummy! What a culinary delight:)" Tess (Australia)
- "Beautiful ambiance. First rate service, enjoyable meal, desserts superb. Many thanks" Shirley, Martin & Colin (England, Kuwait & Kuala Lumpur)